## Town of Provincetown Visitor Services Board

## Meeting Minutes of Monday, February 27, 2006 Judge Welsh Meeting Room

Chairman Lynne Davies convened the meeting at 5:06 PM noting the following attendees:

<u>VSB members</u>: Lynne Davies, Chairman; Peter Bez, Vice Chairman; Kathleen Fitzgerald; Laurel Guadazno; Michael Peregon; Mick Rudd; and Hersh Schwartz.

Absent VSB member: none.

Other attendees: Bill Schneider, Administrative Director of Tourism

## FIVE-YEAR PLAN

Chairman Davies introduced the proposed Five-Year Plan and the Administrative Director of Tourism circulated the detailed budget prepared by the Department of Public Works requesting funding from the Tourism Fund.

A discussion ensued between members of the Board. Chairman Davies spoke about the history of the Tourism Fund.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM.